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Passing of Past Department Commander Joseph F. Seliga 

 

 

Brothers of the Department of New Jersey,  

   It is with great sadness I report to you the passing of Brother Joseph F.Seliga PDC on 

December 1st 2022. 

PDC Seliga was a member of Lincoln Camp 100 and Garfield Camp #4 and served as New 

Jersey Department Commander from 2004 – 2006. 

The Department of New Jersey Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War charter along with all 

camp charters, social media platforms shall be draped in black. All brothers will attach a black 

mourning ribbon to their membership badges in remembrance of Brother Joseph F.Seliga PDC. 

The order shall remain in effect 30 days from this date. 

 

Ordered this day December 3rd 2022 

   

Jay J. Godin 
 

Br. Jay Godin 

Commander 
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